
Roadwork on Woodview, Walton & Monroe
News Release Date
04-14-2024

Milling and paving of the western portions of
Woodview Drive, Walton Court, and Monroe
Avenue, as well as the Walton Court cul-de-
sac, is scheduled to begin Monday, April 15,
2024. The work is expected all week,
concluding with the paving of these
roadways (weather dependent) on Friday,
April 19, which will limit access at times for
residents of this neighborhood, who
received notice of this work.

Crew are on site from 7:00 AM to ~5:00 PM. 

Signage was previously installed for these
areas, and no detour is planned for the work
in the Woodview, Monroe, or Walton area.

https://www.montgomerynj.gov/engineering/page/roadwork-woodview-walton-monroe

